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Hello,  
  
Homework: 
You will find any logins that your child needs in their green homework 
log.   
 
Mymaths:  
In our maths lessons we have been completing some work on the 
formal methods of division. There are three activities which need to be 
completed this week to consolidate the learning we have been 
completing in class.  

- Introducing long division 
- Interpreting remainders 
- Long and short division 

Spelling shed: 
 The children are expected to complete 4 games weekly on 
playedshed.com. In addition to this, they are now expected to 
complete the look, say, cover, write and cover tasks in their homework 
diary. They will be tested on these words each Monday and then given 
6 new spellings to learn.  
 
6C - ent, ant and ancy 
6G - ​The suffix -ssion and  some tricky spellings from the Year 5 & 6 
statutory spelling list 
6L - words ending with -ible and -able 
 
Reading:​ Children should continue to read at least three times per 
week; parents should denote all reading with a daily signature in your 
child’s homework diary. 
 
Topic:​ A reminder that optional homework is due for ​USA and its 
states​. Please bring in any completed entries after half-term. This is an 
optional homework; however, homework like this will help prepare the 
children for secondary school.  
 

Reminders for half-term: 
 
Malvern deposit  
You should have received a letter last week with details of the Year 6 
residential to Malvern. If you want your child to attend, please return 
the slip and pay the deposit on Parent Pay.  
 
Christmas card competition 
 
Our local MP Sajid Javid needs your help to design a Christmas card! 
These will go to some very important people including Queen 
Elizabeth ​Ⅱ​. 
Rules 
No larger than A4 piece of paper. 
 
You can use any medium: pencil, crayon, paint etc. (NO collages). 
Items cannot stick off the page – no googly eyes, pom poms etc.  
 
Child’s name, age and school name printed on the back 
 
All entries to be given to class teachers by Friday 6th November. 
 
PRIZES FOR WINNER AND RUNNERS UP!! 
GOOD LUCK COPPICE ARTISTS! 
 
Happy Half-term 
A huge well done to all the children in Year Six. This half term has been 
long and challenging in many ways - after missing so much time off 
school,  the children have all settled back into life at The Coppice so 
well. We are very proud of them and we hope that you are too. 
 
Thank you, 

 
Miss Cox, Miss Gatfield and Mr Laight 


